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Support for 2021

Thank You again for your support to this
Outreach Ministry and may the Lord Bless
each one of you for your giving in prayer

and financial sacrifices.

This Ministry operates Through:

Landmark Baptist Church, Pastor:
Dr. Rick Parker

SUPORT ADDRESS:
Preacher:Tom Anderson

Streets of America
Homeless Outreach Ministry

19 Santee Lane
Beaufort, SC 29906

Cell Phone  :   843-592-1001           
Office Phone:   843-917-3356              

Special Note!
. We are praying about the calls 
we are getting from Hospitals, 
alcohol and drug abuse centers, 
mental health agencies and many 
other agencies in needing a room 
or shelter for the night for these 
individuals they are handling. 

Once we get the shelter or Tiny 
house program finished we see 
already we will be filled up. 

There will be a lot of screening 
and information needed as well as 
forms filled out to take in anyone 
for a night or a week.

We get calls on a daily bases of 
people wanting money for a motel 
room or gas voucher for their car 
food vouchers.

As we see our president has 
worsened the economy situation 
we expect to have more people in 
need as we see the winter months 
slowly approaching. There is no 
doubt I am going to have to get 
back on the road to the churches 
around this country to build some 
much needed support. God Bless 
all of you for being there for us. 
Please keep us in much prayer
as we continue to pray for you.

Preacher Tom Anderson

Our Patrol Truck
At least we still have our patrol truck we 
can use to deliver what we need and still 

reach our homeless till we can get another 
truck. We will need at the least a used Ford
F150 that will pull the ministry trailer with all
the homeless equipment and supplies

The Trials of Our Faith

OFFICE FOR THE MINISTRY
Thank all of you that have given toward
us getting this office completed. It 
seems like when we get 2 or 3 steps 
ahead we have to take on step 
backward because of ministry items 
getting old and wore out. We are 
hoping to have this office completed by
the end of the year.
We are down one less truck and will 
have to replace it with a good used 
one.
If anyone has a Ford f150 in good 
condition and would like to donate it to 
this ministry that would be a blessing. 
We will come and pick it up and shake 
your hand and hug your neck for being 
a blessing. But we will leave that in 
God's hands. Lord Bless you all.
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Streets of America Homeless
Outreach Ministry

Beaufort Lighthouse Mission
In The Works

PLEASE PRAY!
Our White dully Truck, the F350 has been 
a good truck all these years and has been
all around this country but unfortunately 
we had to take it off the road.

We have been having several issues with 
the brakes on the truck and thought it 
would be an easy fix but when we were 
bleeding the brake system we had black 
and brown brake fluid coming out of the 
brake lines.

When we saw this we knew that was a 
bad sign. Brake lines can build moisture in
them after a period of years and start 
rusting your lines from the inside. This is 
something I have never experienced with 
my vehicles but now I have. This is 
causing us not to be able to bleed the 
lines properly and have failed unsafe 
brakes for highway use.

The whole brake line system has to be 
replaced and considering how much it will 
cost to get it done and how old the truck is
we did not feel It will be wise to spend the 
money we don't have. The truck is a 1992 
and having a few hundred thousand miles
on it we will let it rest on our property and 
use it on the property for small tasks as 
long as we can have a little bit of brakes.


